Trip to the Chemeko-system

On October 24, we went on a trip to the Chemeko-system at 9 Kazimierza Michalczyka
Street in Wroctaw. Grades 5-8 SPS participated in the trip. The classes were conducted by
educators from Ekolandi.edu. The aim of the classes was to carry out educational activities in
the field of proper waste management, with particular emphasis on recycling - i.e. reprocessing
of waste and its use. The aim was also to educate on reducing the amount of generated waste.
During the meeting, the educators put a lot of emphasis on conscious consumption, i.e. pro-
ecological activities contributing to environmental protection.

In the first part of the meeting, the educator showed a mini museum that was created from
discarded garbage, which used to be used every day. In the second part of the meeting, we were
shown around the landfill site, where the educator showed how garbage is sorted and discussed
the further destination of the sorted waste.




